
CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

30-DAY PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Title I of the Cranston-Gonzalez National Affordable Housing Act requires that in order to apply for 

certain U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development (HUD) Programs, the City of Malden and 

North Suburban Consortium (NSC) comprised of the communities of Malden, Medford, Arlington, 

Everett, Chelsea, Melrose, Revere and Winthrop, must have an approved Consolidated Plan. 

 

The City of Malden and NSC, acting by and through the Malden Redevelopment Authority in accordance 

with the NSC Citizen Participation Plan, are holding a public hearing Tuesday, April 28, 2015 at 6:00 

p.m., Malden Government Center, 200 Pleasant Street, Room 421.   

 

The Consolidated Plan will be available April 14 to May 14, 2015 for review and comments at the 

Malden Redevelopment Authority, 200 Pleasant Street, Room 621 and at the Offices of Planning & 

Community Development in the NSC Member Communities.  The Five Year Consolidated Plan and One 

Year Action Plan include applications for the FY16 Community Development Block Grant and the 

HOME Program for program year July 1, 2015 through June 30, 2016.  The NSC and Malden ConPlans 

can also be viewed at www.northsuburbanconsortium.org and www.maldenredevelopment.com.   

 

Comments may be sent in writing no later than May 14, 2015 to Bethany Rosa, Malden 

Redevelopment Authority, 200 Pleasant Street, Room 621, Malden, MA 02148 or by email to 

BRosa@maldenredevelopment.com.   
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